
 

 

 

      

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

               

     

                      

       

  

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 
 

First day of term  

Mon 17th April 
 

Bank Holiday 1st May 
 

King Charles III Coronation  

6th May 
 

Bank Holiday 8th May 
 

Exams from 9th May 
 

Half Term  29th May – 2nd Jun 
 

Year 11 Leavers Day 16th June 
 

Year 10 Mocks  26th Jun – 4th Jul 
 

Sports Day  13th July 
 

End of term 19th July 
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Careers Week 

The Rosewood School celebrated National Careers Week 6th- 10th March. 
We arranged for a number of external speakers to talk to pupils about 
their careers. Talks covered careers in psychology, animal care, the police, 
education, engineering, health, travel, science, entertainment and 
performing arts 
Pupils engaged well with all speakers and asked some excellent questions! 
If you would like to contribute to future careers events at TRS we would 
love to hear from you by email careers@trs.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

Year 11 Revision 
 

Leybourne:  Open to year 11 pupils, 03/04/23 – 05/04/23   9am-12pm 
 

Canterbury: Miss Smith is running online revision for pupils sitting the 

foundation Math’s paper,  06/04/23 & 13/04/23  10am-11am 
 

Good luck to all of our pupils sitting exams next term! You should all 

be so proud of yourselves.  

The Rosewood School 
Newsletter 

 

 

 

Personal Finance 

Exams (Year 11) 

 

Canterbury: 
26.04.2023 Unit 1 & Unit 2 

 

Leybourne: 
Class 11A 

28.04.2023 - Unit 1 
03.05.2023 - Unit 2 

 

Class 11B 
24.04.2023 - Unit 1 
28.04.2023 - Unit 2 

 

Class 11C 
25.04.2023 – Unit 1 
28.04.2023 - Unit 2 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing Award  

for Schools 
 
 

It is with huge pride that we can announce that The Rosewood 

School has been awarded The Wellbeing Award for Schools. 

 

The Wellbeing Award helps schools to equip themselves with 

strategies to promote emotional wellbeing and positive mental 

health across the whole school community.  

 

This award has been developed in partnership with the 

National Children's Bureau and their vision is 'an education 

system where good emotional wellbeing and mental health 

are at the heart of the culture and ethos of all schools, so that 

pupils, with the support of their teachers, can build confidence 

and flourish'. 

 

We are pleased that the Rosewood School has been 

acknowledged for its efforts in improving wellbeing for all our 

stakeholders and we will continue to ensure that wellbeing for 

all remains a central focus for our whole school. 

 

 

Look out for an email from 

Place2be. We’re keen to 

hear your views. 

mailto:careers@trs.kent.sch.uk
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Fundraising 

 
The year 11s at Canterbury 
planned and carried out a 
very successful fundraising 

and awareness-raising 
event in support of the 

Turkey-Syria Earthquake 
Appeal at which they raised 

£114! Well done! 
 
 

 
Fundraising activities took place 

across all TRS schools and a 

fantastic £270.91 was raised 

for Comic Relief 

Testimonials 

 

Staffing Update: 

 

Miss J Muir has joined 

us in the post of 

Outreach Support 

 

Mrs D Storer has been 

appointed Remote 

Inclusion Manager 

 

We’d like to take this 

opportunity to wish 

them both every 

success within their 

new roles at The 

Rosewood School 

 

 

 

We have three core values that were chosen by our 

pupils, parents and staff. Everyone in our school 

community should aim to achieve: 

 

 

Work Experience 
Pupils have accessed a number of work experience opportunities 

this term: 

 Y10 pupils have been working in the TRS coffee shop 

'Bulunga' and the school kitchen 'The Vine', supporting the 

chef. 

 KS3 pupils from TRS Canterbury have been attending a local 

nursery once per week.  

 Some KS3 pupils from Leybourne have been attending a 

local riding centre.  

 We are also facilitating a number of internal work 

placements/projects such as support in the IT department, 

Art department, organising a fashion show and designing a 

workspace for the school counsellor.   

   

 

To keep up to date with news and events at TRS, 

visit our website, trs.kent.sch.uk  

or via social media     

       
    

                                            

 

 

Looking for advice?                                         

Please refer to our                                               

Health and Emotional 

Wellbeing page on             

the TRS website where 

you’ll find links to the 

many resources 

available to you, such as:  

Kooth.com 

Stem4.org.uk 

Youngminds.org.uk 

 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank each and every member of 
TRS for their dedication, competence 
and kindness. I am very grateful for 
everything the school does to support 
S. The Staff are diligent and nurturing 
and their hard work, unquestionably, 
is having a positive impact on S's life - 
not only on an academic but also on 
an emotional wellbeing level. 
Thank you to all members of Staff - 
keep up the good work as you do 
make a difference! 

 

 

 
 

I just want to say it has 

been an absolute 

pleasure to have been 

part of your school. I 

have had a lot of ups 

and downs and coming 

to education has been 

an experience, making 

things, cooking, 

creating menus, 

completing awards, it 

has been so good. I will 

miss you all. 
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 Beany Museum 
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World Book Day 
 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

 

Soar 

The Rosewood School : December 2022 – March 2023 

 

 

 

Bulunga 

 

 

Careers Week 
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